
A  GROUP  OF  ORTHODOX  YOUNG
PEOPLE  FROM  UKRAINE  VISITS
THE PATRIARCHATE
On Wednesday, September 29th /October 12th 2011, a group of 40
Orthodox young people and artists from Ukraine, being on a
pilgrimage visit to the Holy Land, with the blessing and order
of  His  Beatitude  Metropolitan  of  Kiev  Vladimir  and  in
cooperation with the Palestinian Autonomy escorted by Mrs.
Anna Kabanova from Ukraine, President of the Society of the
Ukraine-Palestinian friendship and Mrs. Violet Araz, secretary
of  Mr. Hanna Issa, in charge of the department of help of the
Churches next to the President of the Palestinian Autonomy Mr.
Mahmud Abbas Abu Mazen, visited the Patriarchate.

His Beatitude our Father and Patriarch of Jerusalem Theophilos
accepted these individuals cordially, gave His blessings and
congratulated them on their musical and artistic performances.
These  young  people,  who  constitute  a  choir,  sang  to  His
Beatitude  church  hymns  and  traditional  moving  songs  from
Ukraine.

Having all received the blessing of His Beatitude and the
presents from Jerusalem He gave, they continued in order to
venerate the Most Holy Sepulcher.
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(translated from the original document in Greek by Mrs. Irini
Valasi)
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